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 Call for inputs in relation to the implementation of General Assembly resolution 68/268
Replies Fundación Luz María 

Noting that the multi-stakeholder approach consisted of a number of meetings involving representatives of Member States, human rights treaty bodies, national human rights institutions, non-governmental organizations and academia, including events hosted by a number of Member States.

It is of utmost importance to include civil society in the decision making process. NGOs do grassroots work, cooperate with local leaders on the ground and promote awareness, as well as connect people to the resources. 

8. Strongly condemns all acts of intimidation and reprisals against all individuals and groups that contribute to the work of the bodies of human rights treaties, and urges States to take the necessary measures, in accordance with Declaration on the right and Responsibility of Individuals, Groups and Organs of Society to Promote and Protect Universally Recognized Human Rights and Fundamental Freedoms Universally Recognized and all other relevant human rights instruments to prevent and eliminate these violations of human rights.

The UN should cooperate with NGOs on the ground to identify and assist human rights defenders who are threatened and at risk for non-violent activity in defense of human rights. Civil society is a critical tool that should be fully utilized to ensure protection and temporary shelter for the persons who suffer for contributing to the work of treaty bodies. 


Sincerely,
Luz Maria Utrera
President/Founder
Fundación Luz María 
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